
Per BOR Policy 806.1, “During Fall Semester of every even-numbered year, the teacher education 

programs in the Montana University System … will review the compensation awarded to K-12 teachers  

who supervise and/or evaluate student teachers. “   In December, 2010, the Education Deans reported 

to the Deputy Commissioner for Academic and Student Affairs that their programs are compensating 

the K-12 teachers at the rate of $250 per student teacher per semester.  The next review will be in Fall 

2012. 

 


